UNDERGRADUATE ACADEMIC PROGRAM REVIEW
SUBCOMMITTEE MINUTES
Wednesday, April 25, 2012
Meeting was not held because of a lack of quorum.

The program review report for the Bachelor of Science degree in Construction Management was approved via email communication in the summer of 2012. 

The next meeting of the Undergraduate Academic Program Review Subcommittee will be Tuesday, October 2, 2012 from 1:00 to 2:00 p.m. in the Henry Madden Library Conference Room #4164.
 


1.  Approval of Minutes of April 25, 2012.

2.  Approval of Agenda


3.  Communications and Announcements


4.  Old Business

None

5.  New Business

Plan work schedule for Fall 2012 semester.

Minutes submitted by R. Perry
